

Minutes of the Review Meeting with the Training Partners held on 03-04-2013 
MEPMA Office
  
       Present: Smt. Anita Ramachandran I.A.S.,
                  				       Mission Director


At the outset the Mission Director appreciated the Training Partners who achieved the targets for the year 2012-13 and decisions taken in following issues:

 The Training partners 

1. To continue the trainings in the existing training centers. 
2. To start at least 2 centres of their own in each district. 
3. To identify the courses and sectors to be taken up for trainings and submit the details by 20-04-2013.
4. To identify the placements before commencing the trainings.
5. To organise the orientation at the district level to all the representatives of the training centers/ franchises and MEPMA will facilitate them. 
6. To organise motivational training to the unemployed youth and also provide counselling before selecting them for the trainings. 
7. Targets will be allotted to the training partners based on their performance regarding placements. 
8. The training partners should give the placements with proper address and employer ID number for the verification purpose. 
9. The lunch facility for the trainees of Wazir advisors may be continued for the next batches.
10. The names of MIS managers of each training partner to be furnished and names of the district level coordinators to be communicated to MEPMA. 
11. Training partners should shortlist the existing training centers in RYK Portal. 
12. Training partners should enter the dates of amounts received from the districts in their login. 
13. To engage services of professional counsellors to counsel youth as a pilot 







Issues raised by the training partners: 
· As the mobilisation of the candidates is being done on their own, partners requested to extend support from the DPMU.
· The condition for placement from 75 to 70 percent may be considered on par with EGMM. 
· The training partners requested to consider the payment for the placed candidates on actual basis instead of calculating percentage. 
· The parents meetings to be organised with the support of DPMU Staff to ensure regular attendance as well as retention in the placement.                                  	
The Mission Director assured that these issues will be discussed in the meeting with REEMAP officials and decision will be taken accordingly. 
All the training partners are requested to follow the timelines and implement the issues decided in the meeting.                         
             
                               					               
                  Sd/- Anita Ramachandran
             Mission Director

Copy to all the Training Partners, Project Directors and DLHS to take necessary action.
















